
____  red and ____  green make _____

____  red and ____  green make _____

____  red and ____  green make _____

____  red and ____  green make _____

____  red and ____  green make _____

____  red and ____  green make _____

Let's make ten!



Color 3 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

3 and     make 10

What makes ten?

Color 6 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

Color 8 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

8 and      make 10

Color 2 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

2 and     make 10

Color 7 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

7 and     make 10

Color 1 square blue. Color the rest of
the squares yellow.

1 and     make 10

Color 10 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

10 and     make 10

Color 4 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

4 and     make 10

Color 5 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

5 and     make 10

Color 9 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

9 and     make 10

6 and     make 10



Let's Make Ten!

7 and      make 10

2 and      make 10

4 and      make 101 and      make 10

3 and      make 10

5 and      make 10

0 and      make 105 and      make 10

Color circles to help you determine the correct number for the blank.



Color 5 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

5 +     = 10

And means Plus (+); Make means Equals (=)

Color 7 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

7 +     = 10

Color 8 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

8 +     = 10

Color 6 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

6 +     = 10

Color 2 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

2 +     = 10

Color 1 square blue. Color the rest of
the squares yellow.

1 +     = 10

Color 4 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

4 +     = 10

Color 10 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

10 +     = 10

Color 3 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

3 +     = 10

Color 9 squares blue. Color the rest
of the squares yellow.

9 +     = 10


